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As a Queenslander and an Australian, I DO NOT support the bill or the extension of the state of emergency.
The last 2 years has shown nothing but unnecessary restrictions on Australians and the “science” to justify these
measures is contradictory in every way.
Those involved in the continuation of these measures will be held accountable not only to the people of
Australia, but fo God himself.  I do not consent.
Sherie Navin.

Sent from my iPhone
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